
July, 2017 
 
GREETINGS NEIGHBORS: 

 
Summer is upon us and now is the best time to enjoy the 
beauty and all of the recreational opportunities it has to 
offer. As you make plans for lake area sports, know that 
CWLP has established a lake reservation email address 
that the public can use to make inquiries about lake park 
pavilions and facilities. Instead of calling, 757-8660 Ext. 
1011, you can send your request or questions to 
LakeReservations@cwlp.com . 

In an attempt to get the lake summer ready after all of 
the heavy rainfall, CWLP has worked hard to remove logs 

and other debris that has washed up. Remember to be careful out there, and 
please notify CWLP security at 757-8600 immediately if you see logs or debris 
that present a serious hazard. 
  
A beautification project on the West Lake Shore Drive bridge to add rip rap along 
both the east and west abutments plus a new fence on the west side is 
scheduled to start mid-June. Some road closures will be necessary requiring 
closures from 8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on work days which will be advertised a few 
days in advance. 
  
If you are still spring cleaning, you may want to use the free large item pickup 
program. The City has a new contract for this year with Habitat for Humanity. City 
residents can participate. Please call 523-2710 for more information. 
  
I hope you have a great summer. Feel free to contact me or CWLP on any issues 
that arise, and we will work together to assist and answer any questions. 
  
Sincerely, Chuck Redpath,  
Alderman – Ward 1 
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